
3/15/22: Hi everyone. Just wanted to keep everyone in the loop. The COVID-19 positivity rate for 
Schuylkill County is 6.1%. We are waiting for the rate to be below 5% consistently for 2 weeks before we 
lift the eye protection (faceshield/goggle) mandate. We will let you know as soon as that happens. Mask 
wearing will still continue til further notice.   


